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Wendy
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750 North State Street, Post Office Box 352 •Jackson, Mississippi 39205 • Telephone (601) 359-4500 • www.mdhs.ms.gov 

 

 

December 23, 2019 

 

Mr. Curtis E. Alford, Executive Director 

Willowood Developmental Center 

1635 Boling Street 

Jackson, Mississippi 39213 

 

MDHS Response to Willowood Protest Letter dated December 13, 2019 

MDHS RFP No. 19100102 TANF Family Dynamics 

 

Dear Mr. Alford: 

 

MDHS provides this letter in response to Willowood Developmental Center’s (Willowood) protest 

letter.  MDHS received Willowood’s protest letter on December 16, 2019. 

 

After reviewing your letter and the attachments contained therein, MDHS will not reconsider 

Willowood’s late submission of MANDATORY documentation as required in the RFP and 

pursuant to Section 1.1.2 of the RFP. 

 

While Willowood’s proposal will not be considered for this opportunity, MDHS intends to issue 

another solicitation for further TANF partnerships in or around late spring of 2020.  That 

solicitation will allow for further TANF partnerships for federal fiscal year 2021.  MDHS 

welcomes and encourages Willowood’s participation in that opportunity.  MDHS intends to notify 

all Respondents that submitted proposals for the MDHS TANF 2020 RFP’s of future solicitations. 

 

MDHS greatly appreciates Willowood’s participation in this process and looks forward to future 

partnership opportunities in the near future.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Christopher Freeze 

MDHS Executive Director 

 

 

CF:bcw  
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